
Good morning.  

 

Thank you for your email and a copy of the Study. This is something that many residents are 

interested in but may not be aware that it has been released. Would you be able to post it on the 

Town facebook page, the ERA ‘s Town information page and in the Town Council Highlights 

email messages?  

 

I do have one comment about the study. I thought that the recommendations captured residents’ 

concerns perfectly and I hope that the new bylaw will incorporate all of the recommendations 

into the bylaw. I was hoping that the issue of trees would be addressed though. Over the summer, 

five or six mature, healthy trees were removed from various properties in my neighbourhood.  

 

Elaine Adam 

 


